Dear Parent/Carer,
I am pleased to be able to send you this message as part of Synod 2020. As you may know Synod 2020 is the journey on which the Archdiocese of Liverpool has set out upon, to renew and refresh the Mission of the Church locally, in response to the particular challenges and opportunities of these times. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As Catholic Schools (and their families) are a huge part of the life and Mission of the Archdiocese it is important that we take full part in the Synod journey and that we ensure that the voices of all of those in our school communities are heard as the Archdiocese discerns the way forward.
Over the coming months we will be creating opportunities in school for your child to reflect and respond to the Synod Questions and contribute their responses to the Synod process. This will either be done through small group sharing and discussion, or by responding to the Synod Survey online. 
You can find out more about Synod 2020 at www.synod2020.co.uk where it would be wonderful if you could also complete the Synod survey yourself. Your voice and perspective is an important one to be heard as the Archdiocese discerns the way ahead.
Yours faithfully,





